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Greetings! 

Autumn is officially here - the 2014 MAWS Fall Conference
and Annual Meeting is around the corner. This year the
conference will be held at the beautiful Mountaineers' Seattle
Program Center. There is an exciting line-up at this
conference and we hope we will see you there!

Miles for Midwives 2014 had a great turnout and some
incredible pictures. You can check out the pictures on the
Facebook page of WZ Images to see them. 

In the following eNews, you'll see information on the fall
conference, a message from the Department of Health, some
important information on mental health denials, dental resources for pregnant mothers and
more.

See you at the conference!

-The MAWS Board of Directors 

 
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 

Click here to sign up now 

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001qw8HpHTYlyD7-HGLwzHdmg%3D%3D&ch=&ca=c5e05949-588c-4417-b214-69318044e7af
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmgwNGxDBbNGS4eMsmIr7Q_66xRO9PZge3LFcfAnVSFXnrUGCYe_sb1YewohC5otzWGdOJQmQhk36X000r6qmGzmUXScuOdA0b7Pm5LR-jX1vt2sxv0vBGZOCHFESBWbdrU6mZ3lasghE66SMBXt2cF9IpzEunw50Qqk19BStK9o809KfUfratC9dBelu8Bm1CrRsB0FK--rI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmjZPBpne-vLjIGlA1I3ublKZXX4DZ5BW8tcWkR5KEme7Ob4M5oPVl592t_dG2PLDlM7ikWeCTveq-wvq5RB1g7U8T5c0p2YflRU-B3H1PxHJMpKWm8iyW49XJwYMwNE6UM0TaAppaGjifV7cWzgaY5zNkWdFTDQDxfNir6Hz_hIWZiG_jYJ9n3rIkQppsuuR0sQQi62V-UMuvNGdkBjwl-A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmgwNGxDBbNGS4eMsmIr7Q_66xRO9PZge3LFcfAnVSFXnrUGCYe_sb1YewohC5otzWGdOJQmQhk36X000r6qmGzmUXScuOdA0b7Pm5LR-jX1vt2sxv0vBGZOCHFESBWbdrU6mZ3lasghE66SMBXt2cF9IpzEunw50Qqk19BStK9o809KfUfratC9dBelu8Bm1CrRsB0FK--rI=&c=&ch=


Interested in being a sponsor or exhibitor? Register here
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Kreidler calls for insurers to
review mental health denials
back to 2006

Insurance Commissioner Mike Kreidler is
directing all health insurers in Washington
state to identify any policyholders who
had mental health services denied
because of a blanket or categorical
exclusion since Jan. 1, 2006 and notify
them of their right to have their claim re-
evaluated.

The Washington State Supreme Court
recently ruled that Washington's Mental
Health Parity Act prevents insurers from
using blanket exclusions for mental health
services that may be medically necessary.
Kreidler sent a letter to the insurers today

Update on 2015 Lobby Day
 
Due to scheduling conflicts, Lobby Day has
changed to Thursday, February 12th, 2015.
We'll keep updating you as we get more
information ready for this great event. 

2014 Lobby Day Packet for more
information
Lobby Day Information

2015 Lobby Day will take place on

Thursday, February 12, 2015.

 

Department of Health is Looking
for Help
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmKTeDmf62ukU6Itu4q47qMrczKHC2zuRcRg0ntjmU2Q7p-StysqlqbTYKcSor9jjPPs2ngYngl6FQ8UndNU-bCaWWhIPbriX4EsYFxhWOSTelJwp9UeyP9dI-oPG_QHdw9nJp16iKOLs3lvh6wA6_aMfS1-EK-Xvzi42R51YrtFvZGIQN1ZPw-g12qb-AwkQA61VwWS4e5ao=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAY7LgFOEp3GgKrSr5roi59JKOd5BcwaRZBn45q4tlOl_Mq03e-pvwyW-9O64_YdcWT701Y_apYY0uDTPUZT5t1ZmhDf29zTK9eYpOAAecpXARrwanYkLS6LgjmJRw8RT9FDmBqORyFVjkD6VsLknujTrocAKGa_Qi6w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAY5KQhv1DgR6In0ylPRgwoKPvf27L7uEnhS-xQrjePNVnloJRWK-6yhkST_SyQY6A2xmv7PX8IFrB4Y5GlO9UOiQcQEDVH7Wc0jQ_qrbG9CWzRHISWAf8Wbxu00kcQdwRlwukF4222QgI_c4mZQnS_amWORhYnu0m829N_2rZcAehnRecensCWpE=&c=&ch=


(PDF, 371KB), outlining his expectations
for how to implement the court's decision
and what steps he expects them to take
on behalf of consumers.

Read the whole news release here! 
 

Dental Resources for
Pregnant Women 
 
Looking for some dental resources for

pregnant women? Delta Dental offers

free brochures.

 

Click here to see all the educational

materials order able online.

Environmental Exposures:
How to Counsel
Preconception and Prenatal
Patients in the Clinical
Setting

Seattle's own Sheela Sathyanarayana,
MD, MPH, Assistant Professor, University
of Washington Department of Pediatrics,
Seattle Children's Research Institute,
discusses environmental exposures and
how to counsel on reducing exposure.
Environmental Exposures: how to counsel
preconception and prenatal patients in
the clinical setting
 
A large and growing body of scientific
literature provides evidence that
environmental exposure during the
prenatal period can impact fetal
development adversely and potentially
have long-lasting effects throughout the
lifespan. Several well-recognized
scientific bodies that include the American
Academy of Pediatrics, the Endocrine
Society, and the President's Cancer Panel
recognize that some prenatal
environmental exposure can be
associated with adverse birth outcomes
and abnormalities in early childhood
development with the potential for long-
lasting impacts. 

Read the full article here..

Update to Paper Charts!

MAWS is reviewing and updating our
paper chart templates! If you are using
the MAWS paper charts (Client

Dear MAWS members, 
I spoke with Lauren Jenks of the DOH
about their interest in enrolling midwives
in making this new birth certificate filing
system user-friendly for us. Please
consider helping out.  
Thank you- Valerie

Department of Health is launching a project to
replace the electronic birth registration system
(BR3) and vital records database with a new
system we call the Washington Health and Life
Events System (WHALES). Our current system is
over 20 years old. We must replace this aging
system in order to assure that we are able to
continue to register and maintain vital records
well into the future. We expect to have a
completed prototype of the new birth
registration system by the end of November.
Testing and training will begin around February
2015 with a planned pilot launch in April 2015. 
All facilities and providers will use the new
WHALES system for birth registration beginning
in May/June 2015.

We would like to invite several midwives or
midwifery support staff to work with us on
developing prototype screens for the new birth
registration system in October and November.
Please email WHALES@doh.wa.gov with your
name and contact information if you would be
interested in advising us on the usability of the
new birth registration screens.

DOH Newsletter on the WHALES project

Please email WHALES@doh.wa.gov with any
questions or comments you might have.

Thank you,

Lauren B. Jenks, MPH, CHES 
Health Statistics Manager
Center for Health Statistics 
Washington State Department of Health 

Midwives are Priceless, Here's
Why...  

  
 

Midwives matter now more than ever! 

Continuing Education 
 
The Challenge of Pain 2015, 6th Annual
Pain Conference for Healthcare
Professionals.   January 21st & 22nd. 
Held at the Lynnwood Convention Center.
  
The ACOG Statement Controversy and
Your Practice (WEBINAR)
Described by birth advocates as a "game
changer" for birthing families and the

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmnP9_EdHJSwisjLbpWMCqkbzVD6GFtbZEq5-FrHDmYtdd8c-_o1BiFNish0L_ek1o2WH17Z8zniulWOQDiY-PTiYItCtdec44t1Q5jsBPvKcZwvsGpS8orXV7PdawLk2eIFmOQJmbJ6VnQl8mcqQrBtnw88d5JyMjki7ORe8r1iMuEcQ06bs_RDshU4ssBpCTXd_Xu1awO2Q=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmBzrO7DylzA4n7niplQNVmsI5V5ZvtRB18Hcc2R715FQAzHK_HtbQUqiv0PL_EGUQ2ZuIIAtRP3ygwP3vDOo9uPu_mBvYZxXSldsNzpvSobQKZLbizGx81TztDdMXU68qLNkTCHLH4sEM6Rq6mSE3uSAo0Dhaag7ghXWKVr61hDO2zPhzffzE--y5BwpVoDb7Z1CYIeqsoFzV418wT435ItTcHAtRzc6h&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmGpjR8LTUlzFFkgT6c_WbjavqPcQQ67Yfjm06adCHxjfGED16aek6ENakVHJL34z35JF0WaCO2g6cC3inMtr8p9oPjWBMA8W7sZvnhtQRURFojToXyzX53AjBxfTnvp0w3U2mMA3JWRIperkyrtX7-XnuPBQCjKaa6p5FZtJsf3WD5sD9olSC5WUy6RgbXPM5JIAVshjZpME=&c=&ch=
mailto:WHALES@doh.wa.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmScSFVYiESnvsHsgc5vPA86NoYcN8LDNUhL-u2OZ_2g5iYh-OvmFtvRLqx5-QoXZLj515shuJ5j6vJjP8l7Y92de-D71Gkd7ivDLmMxJg6xUF6BugOauZJ_1AkLC23-NVapvOyNGe8DoU0q6j6GwhVvAs9tKRdL-_qvbOVW1BttR24Mwyri2u5HGWwOrCA2ad04nc8gonAh4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmd-zmwbl3U1qAbXeObUALdJ7eisV22m4OUiNoJdyh-pF77hryOIPqZgGScF77hyL8zzn3qMgpAb5GPJk-SIL4iB1YD1UfTdNm6-Jh3EgDZM6buE8FcDxzV4QHu5kIYeNNagLsJkEJelSpFLoLpZ-u7KfWkTT593MMzZzN4XuPMpTbqZT4UduzfEsO2Hi8EpmHDyjfwQWmifk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJm5oC_8AgMS2JGCAUtVpGifLuRmDZiWAozmXoeozvwxL4yISNUx_7rhkfisi5Zd3_5dLMq_4her-qBda2W4LgSFWk21fDNEfzIH2F2WmIyTtOi9iCVdh9lULK-9tfuythVVOM6PbiesuWYGG4fofemKA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmhmyZ1P1qKoZvVamclhUkR7XiFjsSQkaCjAapId-1kccj-xfq-XrSB9cYpCD8JVsGGzoCCUll3J5TMmgXdSC8IaulXX1vlcCTYLnuhKEm2qRHxKKBXEEPNjCgs5-4DaCSZsRjdSWPmvKWcKqckNBEnqGH_Kdk4UwZrBCoXsU0-Xk=&c=&ch=


Registration, Prenatal Record, Antepartum
Notes, Labor Flow, Labor Flow Progress,
Labor Summary, Immediate Postpartum,
Postpartum Follow - Up, Newborn) and
have feedback or input about the data in
the form and/or what you would like to
see included or changed in the form
please email Taylor at:
taylor@intandemmidwifery.com
 

Scheduled implementation of
the new CMS (Centers for
Medicare and Medicaid)
Ruling (The Flexibility Rule)
for the Electronic Health
Record Incentive Program
Last month CMS announced the new rule
regarding the use of 2011 or 2014
Editions of your EHR (Electronic Health
Records) to attest for MU (Meaningful
Use) in 2014. Please go to this link for
more information on this rule:
educational resources

What should you do now? To see if the
new rule applies to you please access the
decision tool found here.

"The rule grants flexibility to providers
who are unable to fully implement 2014
Edition CEHRT (Certified EHR Technology)
for an EHR reporting period in 2014 due
to delays in 2014 CEHRT availability." 

Remember that if you have a 2014
product in place by October 1st, you may
still attest as outlined in the original rule
and you can do so at any time. Also, the
rule does NOT apply to AIU
(Adopt/Implement/Use) attestations. AIU
attestations must use a 2014 CEHRT
product.

To implement this rule change, the eMIPP
system is scheduled to be updated in late
October. If you intend to attest in 2014
using the 2011 or 2011/2014 option, the
system will not be able to accept your
attestation prior to that update. In
addition to current documentation
requirements, if you are attesting using
2011 or 2011/2014 CEHRT, you must
submit a signed statement from your CEO,
CIO, designated authority or system
vendor briefly describing why/how you
qualify under the new flexibility rule.
eMIPP is expected to be ready to accept
attestation's invoking the flexibility rule on
and after 10/27/14.

professionals who care for them, join us to
learn about the controversy and about how the
guidelines may impact you and your practice.
Wednesday, December 10, 2014 11am-
12:30pm PST   
 
Foundations for Best Practice in Lactation
Care at Bastyr University. 
Earn a Lactation Educator Certificate in 5 days,
instructed by expert faculty of Evergreen
Perinatal Education. Monday-Friday, February
2-6, 2015 8am-5pm  
Earn 3 CE contact hours by completing the
online education, Resolving Shoulder Dystocia
for the Active, Mobile Woman. Gaily Tully
teaches this hands-on class for midwives, their
active apprentices, and L & D nurses. Physicians
and residents are also very welcome. For more
information contact Gail email
gail@spinningbabies.com visit the website
http://www.spinningbabies.com
  
No More Kegels! This course was developed in
response to skyrocketing rates of occurrence of
Pelvic Floor Disorder, in an effort to bring the
education and treatment of PFD in line with the
science, which currently it is not, which is the
reason the problem continues to get worse.
Most literature on PFD gives some if not most of
the blame for PFD on pregnancy and childbirth,
despite the data that shows PFD rates to be
equal among women who have never had
children. For more information email
info@restorativeexercise.com or visit the
website
http://restorativeexercise.com/2011/no-
more-kegels/

The Wisdom of the Thirteen Moons was created
to help midwives that are already working and
those aspiring to become midwives to learn
traditional ways of working with natural
modalities instead of working with
pharmaceutical drugs and ultra sounds in birth.
The Wisdom Series will be specifically dealing
with many situations that experienced midwives
face and give a more traditional approach to
dealing with them. Dealing with the overall
health of the pregnant woman, bleeding after
birth and more importantly, avoiding it in the
first place. For more information contact Clare
Loprinzi call 808-333-8990 email
ClareLoprinzi@gmail.com visit the website
http://www.MammaPrimitiva.com

mailto:taylor@intandemmidwifery.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmIH5_gC9MYV1hVt4tNj4iDky7klc_9Po6FhhKof6THJHHxorLms7rWhaJc69jod2j261sHjhG95_hRX9z32tc35ih5GYa7S12fgIgJGgpAjojCeHJ-8RRAgxk5XLLbBEnp5gnXiLyC79V6h0Z4__UXRe0ey_IIpiCTzSHM9Kp6S1ZgIVgceOttWD7LA32YHVcx5xt7LK1jhuPMuN8lQMGa18Bw2K0Yt0Q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJm6V8uzyPTYz8fc-T5RW2Vk3AlQ-glj8OsdjrioVlG-LQlVpzjypkvk8TpAv7peQ_cnGKLulWIva-YDK1qcXniL7Md1F32knUih5-Zn9KR52rQtGEPZ8dM7HmXsn_C700FbLGDWqzBDXbfCBQoMsukMMoLgOwFG_HUe1LcmTBkCGZ3_24o2DfO81LqX9bAXzcI23exktOZYfWdVJEyj6Evhvgi4GwSKftATa0B-Ah8QO5SOu45q6jCvw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LaxG3PZ0BqVgPSzN8JH3uqubLwnYB8ZlgLO1ic30mz3bv2tDebiAYziIP3bqrxJmBShzoTg66ufE2dy0tGdviA2ltVzpGe6qSTjxoZ0gWCphc8fjb1J31RUgeBcGvsfUqPpkZMbbutRV5RsmLnIA07UehQqCssxxs8Laf0RjYlvhIC2RScFCQrCEgIG4i9SPvfmkK1t_PfSQqT8yB1ti32JfX3myo7S-g78fxkCB5dM=&c=&ch=
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Program deadlines have not changed.
For program year 2014:
· Eligible Hospitals can attest until Nov
30th
· Eligible Providers can attest until Feb
28th

Please direct any questions to our Health
Information Technology team at
HealthIT@HCA.WA.GOV

Are You on Facebook? 
"Like" the Midwives' Association of Washington State!  

 
If you're on Facebook, visit us and "like" our page, and encourage your friends to "like" us, too.
This is a great way to get the word out on MAWS' legislative work and events.  

BUY PENNY SIMKIN'S UPDATED COMFORT MEASURES FOR
CHILDBIRTH DVD & PENNY WILL DONATE 10% TO MAWS!

This 90-minute interactive DVD contains more than 40 techniques for
reducing and managing the pain of labor contractions. Christiane Northrup,
MD states, "Comfort Measures is wonderful. I suggest that it be required
viewing for all pregnant couples and childbirth professionals." Use this link
to buy it now or click here to read more about it.

 
This is your newsletter.  Please send any feedback or suggestions to Amanda Anderson.  We
welcome suggestions for future topics, popular articles or research to include. 
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